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Dear Sirs,

I am writing to express my opposition to Scottish Power’s plans to construct two enormous
substations at Friston together with an associated National Grid building.

Firstly, I am in full agreement with the views, expressed to you, by our local MP Therese
Coftey.

I am concerned about the uncoordinated approach taken various power companies building
off-shore wind farms around our coasts. By being allowed to do their own thing they are
creating a far greater impact on local communities than if they adopted a strategic
approach. I also believe that brownfield sites could be found that would be a better choice
for such large developments.

I also have concerns about the huge disruption to the lives of the local community both
during the construction and when the site becomes operational. The impact on the wild,
life will also be immense.

Yours sincerely
Peter Pledger





